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Boone County Public Works 
 

 

 
 

PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT & PRESS RELEASE 

 

 

TO:  Boone County Commission, Media & Others 

 

FROM:   Mark Donoho, Road Construction Inspector    

 

DATE: June 8, 2017 

 

EVENT: East Davenport Road Now Open  

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Construction on East Davenport Road has been completed and the road 

is now open to through traffic.  

 

Thank you for your patience and cooperation as we make these 

improvements for you.  If you have any questions or concerns, please 

contact Boone County Resource Management at 573-886-4480.   

 


